
AAUW Marin Branch 2019-2020 
Accomplishments 

We had a great year!



THANK YOU TO THE BOARD, APPOINTED 
POSITIONS AND COMMITTEES!

President Sherene Chen College Coordinator Dominican Nancy Lubamersky
Secretary Sue Torres College Coordinator COM Dottie Burk
Previously Beverly Roberts AAUW Funds Chair Dale Satake
Newsletter Dianne Sheridan Interest Group Chair Olivia Ruell
Previously Ann Thomas Scholarship Chair Dottie Burk
Web Editor Margy Eller Membership Chair Barbara Thomas
Public Policy Heidi Scott Program Chair Cherie Sorokin
Roster Barbara Thomas Scholarship Fund Nancy Lubamersky
Treasurer Dianne Sheridan

Communications Committee Jax Harrison, Chair Margy Eller
Torina Wilson Dianne Sheridan

Tech Trek Committee Amy Anderson, Chair Melanie Chanceller
Ann Thomas Angela Nuckles Joyce Erlenbach
Priscilla Hopkins

Programs Committee Cherie Sorokin, Chair Katherine Brinnier
Sarah Pruden Torina Wilson



THANK YOU DIANNE SHERIDAN AND SUE TORRES

OUR WONDERFUL NEW 
NEWSLETTER FORMAT ON 
CONSTANT CONTACT
WITH UP TO A 
77% OPEN RATE! 



THANK YOU TO THE PROGRAMS COMMITTEE CHERIE 
SOROKIN, SARAH PRUDEN, TORINA WILSON AND 
KATHERINE BRINNIER



THANK YOU JAX HARRISON, MARGY ELLER, & TORINA 
WILSON. THE FEARLESS COMMUNICATIONS TEAM

64 MEMBERS ON 
FACEBOOK,
NEW TWITTER 
AND INSTAGRAM 
ACCOUNTS

OUR PROFESSIONAL 
COMMUNICATIONS 
STRATEGY AND 
GUIDANCE THIS 
YEAR.



OUR BRANCH HOSTED AAUW CEO KIM CHURCHES



THANK YOU NANCY LUBAMERSKY FOR STARTING A 
DOMINICAN AAUW PRESENCE

Thank you Scholarship Chair  & COM Liaison Dottie 
Burk
Amount raised for the AAUW Marin Scholarship 
Fund (local college scholarships and Tech 
Trek)  =   $25,155



THANK YOU TO DALE SATAKE AND 
THE AUCTION COMMITTEE LEADS 
ANN THOMAS, MARY 
MOSSTELLER, ELAINE MAREVICH, 
AMY ANDERSON, CHRIS O’NEILL 
AND LINDA NOEL



THANK YOU TO THE GIFT WRAP 
COMMITTEE AND ALL WHO 
VOLUNTEERED. LAURA PHILLIPS 
AND MARDI LELAND 
COORDINATED THIS FUND RAISER 
WHICH RESULTED IN AN 
ADDITIONAL $1,329 FOR THE 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND. 

Thank you to our 
donors, auction team 
and buyers, gift 
wrappers, Renee 
Rymer at the at Bank 
of Marin, and Georgia 
Schall and her sister 
Yvonne Young at 
Compass 



THANK YOU TO THE TECH TREK TEAM AMY 
ANDERSON, ANN THOMAS, ANGELA KNUCKLES, 
JOYCE ERLENBACH, PRISCILLA HOPKINS AND 
MELANIE CHANCELLOR

WE WILL BE BACK 
AT TECH TREK 
NEXT YEAR!



2019 CA Donations to the AAUW National Fund



2019 CA Donations to the AAUW National Fund



THANK YOU OLIVIA RUEL INTEREST GROUP CHAIR 
AND ALL INTEREST GROUP LEADERS

FROM ART TOURS AND 
COZY COUCHES TO 
ZOOM MEETINGS AND 
MAKING MASKS. THANK 
YOU FOR STAYING 
ENGAGED AND SHOWING 
UP IN 2019-2020!



THANK YOU DALE SATAKE, CHERIE SOROKIN AND 
JANE WINTER FOR THE WORK SMART PROGRAMS



THANK YOU CHERIE SOROKIN, NANCY LUBAMERSKY, 
DALE SATAKE AND HEIDI SCOTT FOR RESEARCHING 
AND MEETING WITH ASSEMBLY MEMBER MARC 
LEVINE ON BEHALF OF OUR BRANCH



IT WAS MY PLEASURE THIS YEAR TO WELCOME TWELVE 
NEW MEMBERS INTO OUR BRANCH.  MANY OF THE NEW 
MEMBERS WERE ABLE TO HELP WITH OUR ANNUAL 
HOLIDAY LUNCHEON AND AUCTION, ATTEND 
PROGRAMS AND JOIN AN INTEREST GROUP
 

Thank you Barbara Thomas AAUW Marin, 
Membership Chair



THANK YOU TO THE WOMEN WHO SEWED MASKS! AMY ANDERSON, 
GEORGIA SCHALL AND MARY MOSSTELLER. GRATEFUL MEMBERS 
WHO RECEIVED MASKS DONATED ABOUT $350!

We are all in this together!



THANK YOU AMY ANDERSON FOR THE AAUW COVID 19 PHONE TREE!

The AAUW callers are...Amy 
Anderson, Joyce Erlenbach, 
Gerrie Young, Cherie Sorokin, 
Dotty Burke, Diane Sheridan, Lia 
Kison, Nancy Lubamersky, Elaine 
Marevich, Mary Mossteller, Chris 
O’Neill, Georgia Schall, Dale 
Satake, Denise Freinkel, and 
Sandy Weston





Congratulations on a great year!


